Green Team News!
Party Packs are arriving in your class some time the first 2 weeks of school.

 If you can remember back to the hazy days of last spring, the Green Team conducted a focus group meeting with the staff and many of you welcomed the opportunity to use reusable plates and cups in the classroom.  

So thanks to the PTA’s generous funding and the Green team Braun, the packs are assembled and we plan to distribute them to the room parents within the first 2 weeks of school.  The enclosed note will accompany the party packs.  We hope it answers all your questions but if you have other concerns or issues, please give us a shout.  As with all things new, we will be adopting this new way of doing things as a community and while we hope it’s a smooth adoption, bumps in the road are to be expected. 

It is out advise that each classroom finds what works for them.   It may be best to be on the “slow” adoption process:  Using this pack for one or 2 of the year’s events at first.  Remember, each time you use the packs, you are reducing waste from last year so any small effort is better than no effort!

Please don’t hesitate to contact me with any questions you might have.  I am pretty much available by email or phone!

Thanks again!  Yours in a better future,
Celeste Lewis
503-293-1364 home
503-701-1860 cell
cl@celestelarchitect.com 
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